
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

(CBSE REGISTRATION FOR THE STUDENTS OF CLASS XII:2025-26) 

Dear Parents & Students of Class XII                                                        Date : 30/08/2025 

 

CBSE Registration Forms to the students of Class XII will be issued on Monday, 01st 

September 2025. The duly filled forms, along with the Registration Fee, Required 

Documents, and Photographs, must be submitted back to the respective Class Teachers 

on or before Thursday, 04th September 2025 without fail. 

You have already been informed about the documents required for submission along 

with the Registration Form. Please note that this year, APAAR ID (ABC ID) of each 

student is a mandatory requirement for CBSE Registration. CBSE will register only 

those students who have a valid APAAR ID. 

 The APAAR ID/ABC Card can be generated through your DigiLocker account. 

 Students whose APAAR ID has already been generated will be informed by their 

Class Teachers, so that they may mention it in the Registration Form. 

 Remaining students must generate their APAAR ID through DigiLocker and submit 

a printout of the ABC Card along with the Registration Form. 

Kindly remember: 

 Registration Forms will be issued on 01st September 2025 (Monday). 

 Forms must be submitted back on 04th September 2025 (Thursday) without 

fail. 

 All students of Class XII are required to be present on both days for the 

issuing and submission of CBSE registration forms.". 

 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 


